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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Mar 27, 2018 at 4:14 PM
To: Linda Pinault <lpinault@natickma.org>
Cc: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Linda.  Got this in the mail yesterday about using the Common but looks like they didn't copy you.  Do
you still have a meeting scheduled for 4/2?  I think that's when your next meeting is.  I can put this on
the 4/17 agenda if you think that will work.  Let me know.
 
Brian, can I get your recommendations  for the actual bike ride?
 
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
 
 

Rotary Tour de Natick Bike Ride Request-06.17.18.pdf 
52K

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Mar 28, 2018 at 2:29 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
Recommend approval.  Please remind the petitioners that they need to collaborate with me on this event.  I know a letter
was sent regarding this ride but apparently was sent to another member of the Department.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 11:47 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Oh, I see they copied Officer Lacerra.  If approved, I'll be sure they know to contact you.
[Quoted text hidden]
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